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If the tunnel from Rozelle to northern Sydney is deemed necessary, I would like the contractors 
to consider an alternative route which traverses predominantly under the water of the harbour 
rather than under homes in Balmain and Rozelle which might be damaged in the tunnelling 
process. I understand that homes underneath the Haberfield / Ashfield have been damaged 
during recent tunnelling. 


